
WATER DISTRIBUTION / WATER PRODUCTION / 
WASTEWATER COLLECTION 
FY25:  Bathtub Row/Nectar/Peach (Public Works 
Road Project)    

 
Project Scope: This project will be a joint project between DPU and the Public 
Works Department to re-pave the roadway and replace utility infrastructure 
beneath the new road. The project will be on Bathtub Row, Peach Street and 
Nectar Street. 1940’s vintage sections of waterlines will be replaced and sewer 
lines will be replaced along Bathtub Road. The water distribution portion of the 
project will be funded by profit transfer monies allocated to the DPU by the County 
Council.   
 

Budget: Water Distribution (Profit Transfer)  $ 1,304,000 
   Water Production                        $ 1,040,000 

Waste Water Collection                           $    478,000 
  Total      $ 2,822,000 
 
Schedule:    Fall 2024 - Fall 2025                  

 

 


